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Muslim Association of Canada

January 5%, 2016

Dear Walter Trocenko:

The Muslim Association of Canada (MAC) would like to thank you and your staff for your
continuous supportt in finding a school site for our kids. In the past few years, we have been
working with Tim McCargar to identify a suitable school site that will meet our school’s needs.
Tim brought to us a future school site that will perfectly fit our needs. Evansdale site is almost a
3 acre site attached to a park field and will be a great location to construct a school with a gym
and hall that the larger community will benefit from.

Please accept this letter as an expression of interest that the Muslim Association of Canada
would like to pursue this opportunity to acquire Fvansdale parcel to build a school. Your help
in this matter is greatly appreciated.

We look forward to receiving your sales agreement. MAC is determined to play a role in making
Edmonton a better place to live .

Best Regards,

S
Sharaf Sharafeldin

Executive Director
Muslim Association of Canada

ed@macnet.ca

Muslim Association of Canada
2270 Speakman Drive, Mississauga, ON L5K 1B4
www.macnet.ca



